SILLI POLYTECHNIC

(Estd. By Govt. of Jharkhand & Run by Techno India under PPP)

Ref. No: SP/PO_NOTICE/2024-25/020 ' Date:20.12.24

Notice

It is hereby informed to all Students of Silli Polytechnic that the institute
will remain close from 23rd December 2024 (Monday)to 1%
January 2025 (Wednesday) due to the holy occasion of Christmas &
New Year.

The Institute shall re open from il anuary 2025(Thursday)

Principal,20 4, ,
Silli Polytechnic. 1
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